
Dear Parents, 
 
Here is the CYO schedule for the remainder of the year.  On Feb. 9th, we are 
planning to go tubing at Andes Tower. Cost of tubing is $15 if we have a group 
over 10 people which we should.  They will also need money to eat at Subway in 
Wheaton, MN on the way back.  There is a possibility that tubing may have to be 
moved to a different date but I will let you know by a text if it does.  CYO may 
have the opportunity to earn some money on that same day which I will say "yes" 
to.  All CYO students will be involved if we work the fundraiser which runs from  
5 - 8:30 or so.  I have already put $50 down for tubing so we need to reschedule 
it. 
    -  Search is coming up on two different dates (March 1 - 3) & (April 26 - 28) This 
is for a weekend and the cost is $60.  It is held in Valley City at the Maryvale 
Convent.  It is a peer run retreat.  I am encouraging our students to attend this. If 
your child wouldn't want to go bythemselves, I suggest going with one other 
person but preferably not in a group.  It is well worth it.  The registration deadline 
for the retreat in March is Feb. 11 and the registration deadline for the one in 
April is April 8th.  Sign up with me. 
   -   Decora is for girls age 15 and up (14 year-olds can go if accompanied by the 
mother).  It is designed for a daughter/mother day but we have taken girls up 
there with chaperones before.  It is AWESOME for all girls to attend and it just 
talks about the changes that they go thru and different things to help them.  The 
cost is $10 for students and $20 for chaperones.  If your daughter has not gone, 
please consider sending them this year.  Chaperones will be needed.  See me if 
you are interested in attending! 
   -   Junior High Extravaganza is April 6 and is open to students in grades 6 - 8. It 
will be in Grand Forks and the cost will be $40 per student and $20 for 
chaperones.  It will be AWESOME! Paul Kim is the key-note speaker.  I want to get 
a mini bus or more to go.  When I get the forms, I will pass them out.  Chaperones 
will be needed so consider helping me out. 
   -   Confirmation retreat is March 30 and I need all CYO students to help with it. 
   -   Steubenville of the Rockies is for grades 10 -12! 
 Thank you for entrusting your kids with me to come and be apart of these events 
and for all your help!  Food, fun, fellowship, and FAITH is what is going to help 
your child(ren) stay involved in the church and their faith.  I just want to know 
that you are all awesome and together we can work together for the Glory of 
God!!! 
Have a great week!  See me or text me with questions and additional  
information and how and where to sign up. 
 
Mel - The Happy! Happy! Happy! Flamingo Lady 


